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22/03/2021  19:17:502020/2434/P OBJ Camden Town 

CAAC

The Committee objects to the loss of the original butterfly roofs to these two properties, and considers that the 

extension at the rear of the properties, which is prominent in views from both Miller Street and Arlington Road 

is too bulky and overbearing, with a poor design which will result in light pollution and overlooking into the 

Fairfield Playcentre (for primary age children). The proposed bike store on the roof terrace and amenity 

terraces will be very vulnerable to burglary. 

The current design neither preserves nor enhances the Conservation Area and should be refused.
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